
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
October 19, 2022

Volleyball Parents’ Night

Greeting Families and Supporters,

It doesn’t seem possible that the first quarter of the 2022 - 2023 school year ended on Friday.  The

students have worked hard completing assignments, participating in class, and forming new and old

friendships throughout the first quarter.  Parent/teacher conferences are tomorrow from 3:30 -

6:30p.m.  Please stop in and meet with each of your child’s teachers during that time.  The teachers will

be available throughout the night.  It is through partnership that we can create an amazing, learning

environment for each student. Thank you for being a part of our Wolf River family!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: Rather than seeing this as a way to get our

wish list granted, let’s see it for what it really is—an invitation to

seek a love relationship with God above all other things.  In finding

him, we will find our priorities properly aligned and our hearts

tuned to know what is really valuable and what is not.  Then we will

see that what we have in him is our hearts greatest desire.

LUNCH SUPPLIES NEEDED - Please consider donating large

styrofoam plates and plastic silverware for lunches. Thank you!

CHOIR TIME - Choir will be singing at the 8:30 a.m. church

service this Sunday,  at Immanuel White Clay Lake.

ALL HALLOWS EVE DAY PLANNED - The school will be celebrating on October 31st! The students may

dress in costume that is not satanic, scary or witchy! We will be having a fun activity that afternoon in

celebration!

QUARTERLY REP MEETING - The Wolf River Association quarterly rep meeting is scheduled for

Sunday, November 6 at 1:30 p.m. in the school gymnasium.

BROASTED CHICKEN DINNER - The school is hosting a broasted chicken dinner on November 6 from

10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. as a fundraiser.  Details below.

CHROMEBOOKS ARE TO BE CHARGED! Students are still coming to school without charging their

chromebooks at home. Please remind your child to charge their devices.
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PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - Will be held tomorrow, Thursday-October 20 from 3:30 -

6:30p.m.  All parents and guardians will be able to meet with each teacher during this time period in each

teacher’s classroom. Please meet with each of your child’s teachers throughout the conference times.

PIZZA FRIDAY - The next Pizza Friday will be October 28th.  Please

place your order in the school office, along with the correct amount of

money by Thursday, October 27, 2022. Cost is $4.00 for 2 slices of

pizza.

Pizza Friday is optional, if you do not wish to participate please remember

to bring a lunch with you to school.

BOARD MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT - The next school board meeting is

November 7th at 5 p.m.  If you have questions about the Wisconsin Choice

program or the school please make plans to attend.

HOT LUNCH- Group 3 will be serving next Wednesday, October 26.  Thank you!

CHAPEL NEWS -  We collected $193.25 for our first quarter offering.  Thank you for giving to our

Friends of the Mountain Bay Trail in Shawano County.

FALL SPORTS - Thank you to the coaches, parents, supporters and students that participated, attended

and helped out with our fall sports programs this year! Each of you are an important part of a successful

season!

A Look Ahead
October 19 - Early Dismissal 12:20 p.m. No afternoon bus service. Teacher Inservice.

October 20 - Parent/Teacher Conferences - 3:30 p.m.- 6:30 p.m.
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